PE and sport consultation- young people shaping their future

The Government recently announced a further £108 million to support the PESSCL national strategy and to help deliver the 5 hour offer for young people.

This funding is to cover the following:

· Completion of the roll out of Competition Managers Top up grants for School Sports Partnerships (SSP) for additional coaching Development of multi-sports clubs for children with special needs Extended activity - an additional 3 hours for 5 - 19 year olds outside of the curriculum.

· To effectively develop a plan ready to begin delivery in April we must first consult with young people on both extended activity and the competition framework and we are seeking your help in achieving this.  

As a small inducement we are offering two grants of £500 for High Schools and four grants of £200 for five Primary (Infant, Junior or Middle) Schools to be spent on sports equipment. The top schools in terms of completed forms, suitably weighted of course, will be entered into a prize draw.

All schools should endeavour to complete as many surveys as possible apart from the following schools in WEST NORFOLK who have already completed a similar consultation:

Snettisham First, Sedgeford First, Ingoldisthorpe First, Hunstanton First, Heacham First, Dersingham First, Swaffham First, St Andrews First, Sporle First, Necton First, Narborough First, Marham First, Castle Acre First, Howard First, Pott Row First, Gayton First, Ashwicken First, South Wootton  First and Churchill First, Gaywood Primary, St Marthas, St Michaels, Fairstead, Grimston, Highgate, Greyfriars, Eastgate, South Wootton and North Wootton, Springwood High School, Smithdon High School and Alderman Jackson.

Letter to Schools for Extended Activity Survey
Consultation Form
Survey Guidelines
